
 

 

September 30, 2010 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Subject: Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) 

2011 Electricity Distribution Rate Application, EB-2010-0133 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

Further to Hydro Ottawa’s June 14th, 2010 filing of its 2011 Electricity Distribution Rate Application, 
the following document has been updated and two copies are attached: 

 
Response to Interrogatory #19 from the Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC”) 

 
This update has been filed electronically with the Ontario Energy Board. 
 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Jane Scott at (613) 738-5499 extension 7499, 
directly, or email to janescott@hydroottawa.com. 

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 
 
Jane Scott 
A/Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro Ottawa  
 

Attach. 

 

cc.  All intervenors in EB-2010-0133 
Neil  Mather, OEB 
Maureen Helt, OEB 
Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis 

mailto:janescott@hydroottawa.com

